
AGL - proud to be part of the Gloucester and Stroud Shows.
Thank you to everyone who visited us at the Gloucester and Stroud Shows.

Join AGL’s online community - YourSayAGL.com.au or follow us on Twitter @YourSayAGL

It’s important to AGL that we are open and transparent. That’s why we were involved in the 
Gloucester and Stroud Shows, and spoke with hundreds of farmers, families and community 
members while we were there.

We are working hard to be a good community member, neighbour and tenant, and sharing 
information and hearing feedback about our operations is one of the best ways for us to do this. 

Our Customer & Community Adviser, Mick Hanly, is working to help locals reduce their energy 
bills. So far, 125 new customers from the Gloucester and Stroud communities have signed up to 
electricity deals with AGL that will save them money.

We’re here to talk, so if you have any questions about the Gloucester Gas Project please call  
Karyn Looby on 1300 886 170, or contact Mick Hanly on 0477 387 638 to talk about your 
energy needs.

AGL’s Customer & Community Adviser, Mick Hanly, helping a local family at the Stroud Show.


